On Sept. 8 the Activities Committee met at the clubhouse. Those in attendance were:
Dave MacQueen

Rose Marie Walters

Rhonda Masters

Brenda Miller

Cindy Lockhart

Maureen Johnson

We discussed the Wizards event in detail and scheduled volunteers to assist. At less than 2 weeks to the event
we were concerned at the low registration count. Flyers would go out on the busses to children on 9/9/04 and
-signs were posted in the neighborhood on 9/8; We will give it a little more time and then get with the Wizards on
rather the events will be cancelled or just scaled back.

We discussed the Halloween event in detail and finalized plans. it was discussed that if weather conditions were
poor there might be a larger attendance than expected (due to the fact that it would be indoors) and that we might
have to expand the budget at the last minute in order to assure we could accommodate all that might attend due
to inclement weather. Currently we are planning on 300 attending which is approximately the attendance for the

- Easter egg hunt.

We also discussed Oktoberfest in detail and finalized plans for it. It was discussed that if there is not adequate
attendance that the event would have to be cancelled in 2005 or the budget revised for that event to refiect the
lower attendance.

We also made a few decisions on Breakfast with Santa.

The budget for 2005 was discussed briefly and there was some discussion about a Las Vegas Night perhaps if
Oktoberfest again this year had a low attendance.

Rhonda and Brenda will begin assessing the 2005 budget and get a preliminary one to the office ASAP.

That's about it.
Thanks!
Brenda Miller
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